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Fisher Phillips Answers California Wage and Hour Questions
With New Newsletter

THE CALIFORNIA WAGE/HOUR UPDATE NOW AVAILABLE

News

1.14.08 

In its continuing effort to provide useful and important information to clients and other employers,

the attorneys at Fisher Phillips have created a newsletter dealing with wage and hour issues specific

to the state of California: The California Wage/Hour Update. The newsletter is published quarterly

and is aimed at helping employers deal with wage and hour issues in California. The newsletter is

designed to provide employers with up-to-date information that supports their efforts to achieve

compliance with, and defend against, the onslaught of wage hour litigation that is so prevalent in

California.

The firm's newsletters are a service to our clients and will be sent free of charge. If you wish to

receive our California Wage/Hour Update, contact Mike Mitchell at (504) 529-3830 or

mmitchell@fisherphillips.com.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 

mailto:mmitchell@fisherphillips.com
mailto:mwarin@fisherphillips.com;%20jgatskieinstein@fisherphillips.com;
https://www.fisherphillips.com/

